NORTHSIDE CHARTER HIGH SCHOOL

424 Leonard Street
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FOIL POLICY: PUBLIC NOTICE

YOU HAVE A RIGHT TO SEE PUBLIC RECORDS

The amended Freedom of Information Law, which took effect on January 1, 1978, gives you the right of access to
many public records.

Northside Charter High School has adopted regulations governing when, where, and how you can see public records.

The regulations can be seen at all places where records are kept.

According to these regulations, records can be seen and copied at:

424 Leonard Street Brooklyn, NY 11222

The following officials will help you to exercise your right to access:

Agency officials who have in the past been authorized to make records available.

Records Access Officer(s):

Rahul Patel, Chief Academic Officer

424 Leonard Street Brooklyn, NY 11222

347-390-1273

cao@northsidechs.org

If you are denied access to a record, you may appeal to the following person(s) or body:

Muhammed Chaudhry, Chief Executive Officer

424 Leonard Street Brooklyn, NY 11222

347-390-1273

ceo@northsidechs.org

Click here for information about the Freedom of Information Law and the Committee on

Open Government


https://dos.ny.gov/coog/foil2.html

